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To whom it may concern,  

 

I am in support of the bill SB 576. As my understanding the way it currently is as a 

disabled person to qualify for Medicaid there is a cap on income of $2,000. This cap 

currently affects individual obtaining extra when they are pursuing a meaningful 

career helping so many others in the community. The resources they obtain should 

not be a hindrance or make that person feel jeopardized in obtaining and maintaining 

Medicaid. With this bill it would help the individual to be able to work and contribute to 

their family financial needs. 

With current economy it just makes sense that one could be able to potentially save 

financially if able to work and not jeopardize their medical and personal care needs 

specially that of a spinal cord injury. 

 

Barb Shorten 

Oregon City, Oregon 97045 


